
MORE
RECIPROCITY NEEDED

We have always believed that a 
better feeling would be brought 
about between the French Province 
of Quebec and the English provin­
ces of the Dominion, but particul­
arly Ontario, by our business and 
professional men—not politicians.

This conviction is strengthened 
by the good work that has emanated 
from the visit of the Ontario En­
tente Cordiale delegation to our 
province, and will be further in­
creased by the visit of the Pro­
vince of Quebec delegates to On­
tario in January next.

The commingling of representa­
tives of both provinces, without any 
political influence, is the only sure
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